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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin 
Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on August 16, 2016 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm 
and requested Village Clerk Jerry Kautz to call the roll. Present: Brian Dianis, Jim Steigert, 
Jerrold Glogowski, John Spella, Debby Sosine, Bob Smith.  (Quorum established)    
Staff in attendance: Tim Schloneger, Bob Mitchard, Deputy Chief Sutrick.  Village Attorney Kelly 
Cahill was also present.    
 
1. Approve a Special Event Liquor License for St. Margaret Mary’s Summerfest 2016 
 
St. Margaret Mary Church, 119 S. Hubbard Street, Algonquin, will be holding their annual 
“Summerfest” on Sunday, August 28, 2016 from 12:00 PM – 8:00 PM. They are requesting a 
Special Event Liquor Permit to serve Beer and Wine during their event in a designated area.  St. 
Margaret Mary Church has complied with the village’s requirements by completing the submittal 
of all documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license 
pertinent to their establishment. All fees have been paid and all documents are in order. 
Consensus of the Commissioners was to allow this permit issuance. 
 
2. Approve an A-1 Liquor License for Awesome Sauce, Inc. d/b/a Buddy Z’s Pizza, 2749 
West Algonquin Road, Algonquin 
 
The business is being taken over by a new entity beginning August 23, 2016. This license is 
only for the period ending April 30, 2017; it will then be renewed for the next fiscal year.  
Awesome Sauce Inc. d/b/a Buddy Z’s Pizza, has complied with the village’s requirements by 
completing the submittal of all documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for 
obtaining the license pertinent to their establishment. All fees have been paid and all documents 
are in order.   
Upon the approval and issuance of the Liquor License for Awesome Sauce Inc. d/b/a Buddy Z’s 
Pizza, and the termination of the license for the previous owners, ITSA-Good Enterprises, Inc. 
this class will have no licenses available.  
Consensus of the Commissioners was to allow this License issuance. 
 
3. Approve an A-1 Liquor License for Thai Chilli & Sushi Inc. d/b/a Bangkok, 4077 West 
Algonquin Road, Algonquin 
 
Thai Chilli & Sushi Inc. d/b/a Bangkok, 4077 W. Algonquin Road, Algonquin, would like to 
reinstate their A-1 liquor license. At the time their liquor license was up for renewal, April 30th, 
the corporation was not registered with the state with the proper owner. Since that time, all 
changes have been made with the state and appropriate agencies. They have complied with the 
village’s requirements by completing the submittal of all documents and fees as required by the 
Village of Algonquin for obtaining the license pertinent to their establishment. All fees have been 
paid and all documents are in order.   
Consensus of the Commissioners was to allow this License issuance. 
 
4. Approve an A-1 Liquor License for Algonquin Operations LLC d/b/a Clarendale of 
Algonquin, 2001 West Algonquin Road, Algonquin 
 
Algonquin Operations LLC d/b/a Clarendale of Algonquin, 2001 W. Algonquin Road, Algonquin 
would like to be able to sell/serve alcohol on the premises for consumption on the premises (A-
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1) in their on-site Pub and Restaurant. They have complied with the village’s requirements by 
completing the submittal of all documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin for 
obtaining the license pertinent to their establishment. All fees have been paid and all documents 
are in order.  Liquor will only be available to residents and their guests. There will be no walk in 
business. 
Consensus of the Commissioners was to allow this License issuance. 
 
5. Approve a B-2 Liquor License for OM Ganshay, Inc. d/b/a 7-Eleven Store #33784, 501 
East Algonquin Road, Algonquin   
 
OM Ganshay, Inc. d/b/a 7-Eleven Store #33784, 501 E. Algonquin Road, Algonquin currently 
holds an E license (sell beer and wine) and would like to change their license to be able to sell 
all alcohol (B-2) for consumption off premises. Upon approval of the B-2 Liquor License their 
Class E liquor license will be relinquished. They have complied with the village’s requirements 
by completing the submittal of all documents and fees as required by the Village of Algonquin 
for obtaining the license pertinent to their establishment. All fees have been paid and all 
documents are in order.   
Consensus of the Commissioners was to allow this License issuance. 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the 
meeting at 7:25 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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